
NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

 

 
BRASELTON MAN WANTED FOR INSURANCE FRAUD, FORGERY 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Willie Lanier, 40, of 

Braselton, has been charged with insurance fraud and forgery. 

 

“In November of 2021, Mr. Lanier alleged that a package of jewelry was lost in the mail while being shipped to 

New York for appraisal,” said Commissioner King. “Mr. Lanier submitted a package receipt as part of his 

insurance claim, along with additional receipts listing jewelry’s value over $25,000. Our investigation revealed 

that the package receipt was a forgery, and the jewelry was not picked up by the mail carrier.” 

 

Warrants were issued against Mr. Lanier in Gwinnett County on March 14th. He remains wanted at this time.  

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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